
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

     It's been a busy week of meetings and continued work on our Pandemic Plan. We 
will present our plan to our Superintendent, Mr. Tom Maloney, next week for approval 
and then to our families on Friday. Please continue to pray for all school administrators 
and teachers who have been working so hard to meet all the requirements set before 
them. 

     To continue to gain insight from our families, please cut and paste the link below into 
a new tab and complete the GCCS Survey. 

                 https://forms.gle/NpbUKYAFNNWm5pE16 

  

It looks like we are in store for some beautiful weather this weekend. God is good! 

Stay safe! 

God bless, 

Mrs. Theresa Purcell 

Principal 

Holy Family Catholic School 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/vxNLZihbeKqsrQIta9GPKA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRg_Jo-P0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvTnBiVUtZQUZOTldtNXBFMTZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBHvmYbX0h4GPtSE3Njb3Jjb3JhbkBoZnNnYi5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

